SAGEBRUSH QUILT GUILD

MONDAY, MARCH 28, 2016

Minutes available on line under "meetings"

PRESIDENT'S WORDS OF WISDOM - Julie

We are home, exhausted, tanned and unfortunately fat. In spite of a lot of walking the fresh produce and fruit and daily happy hour treats did add up alarmingly. The only thing I do not need is a 12 step program! I'm sure I will be asked if I bought lots of fabric. The short answer is 'no'. I didn't even SEE a quilt shop. Sad isn't it.

It will be nice to get back in harness again and I look forward to program night on Monday and hearing about the goings on while I was away. I hope there is lots of show and tell as I will have none to contribute. See you all then.

New Librarian needed!! My last guild meeting will be April 23 as I am moving to White Rock later that week. If you are interested in performing the duties of librarian until the end of the season, please contact Dianne B.

Heather's Fabric Shelf is having a Quilt Show Saturday and Sunday, April 16th and 17th, 2016 at the Brock Seniors' Centre. It is a large facility so she is looking for quilters to put in Quilts, Wall Hangings, Bags, etc. in the show. They can be of any size or vintage. Please contact Heather if you wish to participate.



